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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ubley Sports Day – Wednesday 23rd June 2021  
 
We are pleased to invite you to our ‘new look’ 2021 Sports Day! The event will take place at The Glebe and our 
brilliant PH Sports team will be running the day with the support of all the school staff. In compliance with our Covid-
19 risk assessment, the children will participate in Sports Day within their class bubbles as part of their usual PE 
lesson.  
 
Sports Day Schedule:  
 
All children with siblings to arrive at school as normal.  
 
Hedgehogs 9:45 – 10:45 (Please send your child to school as normal). 
 
Otters 11:00 – 12:00  
 
Foxes 12:30 – 1:30 – Early lunch 
 
Squirrels 1:45 – 2;45  
 
We would love for you to come along to support the children and we kindly ask that you bring your own seating 
(camping chairs or blankets) so that you can enjoy the event. Please do bring along a sunshade if necessary. For 
safety reasons all spectators will need to observe social distancing guidelines and arrive/ leave promptly according to 
the above schedule.   
 
Please ensure the children arrive at school with a water bottle, are wearing sun cream and a hat for protection.  
Obviously if for any reason we have to cancel - we will do this via text on the morning of 23rd June. 
 
We are hoping that many of you will be able to join us and cheer the children on! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Loudon & Miss Collins (PE Leaders) 
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